

RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR

March 2, 2018

Dear Friends:

As Governor and a U.S. Navy veteran, I am proud to congratulate the Collier County Veteran Services on your inaugural Veteran and Dependents Expo honoring veterans and their families.

The community involvement of Floridians like you is essential to the continued success of our state. Our goal is to make Florida the global destination for jobs so Floridians can continue to have great opportunities to live their dreams. Florida businesses have created nearly 1.5 million jobs since December 2010 because of our efforts to diversify our economy and cut taxes. We have made great progress in growing jobs and investing in education, and we'll keep fighting to secure Florida's future.

Florida is on a mission to become the very best place in the world to live, work and raise a family. As Floridians and Americans, we have these opportunities and freedoms because of the service of our brave veterans. We are grateful for what you do to support and recognize our nation's veterans and their families.

On behalf of the State of Florida, we appreciate your service to Florida veterans. You have my best wishes for your continued success as you honor our veterans.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott Governor